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SUMMER DISCO! 

 

Get ready to Groove...The HSA DISCO night is back! 
 

Friday 10th June 2022 
in the Main Hall, entrance off Heath Farm Road 

 

Reception & Year 1: 4.30 – 5.30pm 
Year 2 & 3: 5.45 – 6.45pm 
Year 4, 5 & 6: 7pm – 8pm 

 

£3 per ticket – Price includes drink and sweets. 
 

Tickets on sale online from www.pta-events.co.uk/gigmillhsa 
from 7pm on 17th May   

 
 

Tickets will be sold on a strictly first come, first served basis, as the hall has a capacity for only 
80 children per disco.  If you have any problems please contact us – hsagigmill@gmail.com 

 
All children must be collected by a responsible adult from all discos. 

 
 
 

Ticket sales on www.pta-events.co.uk/gigmillhsa 
  

When purchasing a ticket using this online service you are asked to pay a voluntary booking and platform 
fee.  This fee is a 20p +1.2% (Stripe) + 1.4% (PTA Events fee) of your purchase price.  This fee is charged 
by Stripe for handling your transaction and PTA Events for running their service.  Please pay this fee if you 
can.  If you do not pay the fees the HSA will then pay the charge.  If you have any questions regarding the 
online service please email us at hsagigmill@gmail.com.  If you do not have online access please contact 

the office who will contact the HSA on your behalf. 
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